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Serial Reference Country Description Date

document entitled "Report 
of an Australian national 
trial inspection" (also 
issued as CD/CW/WP.234)
Report on a national trial 
inspection (also issued as 
CD/CW/WP.235)
Trial inspections: Working 
paper by the Chairman of 
the Open-Ended Consulta­tions

437 CD/912 FRG 7.4.89

437.1 CD/CW/ 
WP.236 AHCCW 7.4.89

437.2 CD/CW/ 
WP.237 Trial inspections: Working 

paper by the Chairman of 
the Open-Ended Consulta­tions

AHCCW 10.4.89

437.3 CD/CW/ 
WP.238 Austria Provision of data relevant 

to the chemical weapons 
convention

10.4.89

437.4 CD/CW/ 
WP.239 Verification of the non­

production of chemical 
weapons: An illustrative 
example of the problem of 
novel toxic compounds
National trial inspection 
(also issued as CD/CW/- 
WP.240)

UK 11.4.89

438 CD/913 France 11.4.89

438.2 CD/CW/ 
WP.241 GDR Multilateral trial inspec­

tions (MTIs)
The scientific advisory 
council (also issued as 
CD/CW/WP.242)
National trial inspection 
(also issued as CD/CW/- 
WP.243)

12.4.89

439 CD/916 France 17.4.89

440 CD/917 Belgium 17.4.89

441.1 CD/CW/ 
WP.244 AHCCW

Chairman Programme of work of the 
Committee during the second 
part of the 1989 session 
(Not Reproduced)

13.6.89

#


